
Maire Buckley 

From: Ann Drury [ckerrane@gmail.com] 
Sent: 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: 

Attachments: Document 5.docx 

05 July 201 0 17:27 

WO274-01-100705052703) 

Importance: High 

Title: M rs 

First Name: Ann 
SurName: Drury 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1: Rathkeery 

Address Line 2: Tibohine 

Address Line 3: Castlerea 
County: Roscommon 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: - Email: 
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Re: Application for a waste facility, reference number WO274-01 at 
Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like to lodge my strong objection against the above application. I have 
major concerns for the increase in traffic it will bring on the N5 road close to 
my home. The proposed site is only meters away from a major bend on the N5 
road which has been a black spot for road accidents for many years. I feel 
lorries coming in and out of the facility everyday will only be a danger to other 
vehicles using the roads. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Drury 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 01-10-2011:03:44:43


